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05/09/2023  14:28:532023/3310/P COMMNT George Mercati I am writing to support the  planning application pertaining to the shopfront alterations

proposed at 20 Endell Street. The tenant has submitted the application referenced 2023/3310/P.

I consider the design scheme to be in keeping with the character

and appearance of the building and the local area and does not detract from the appearance of the

building to the street.   If anything, the applicant has improved the appearance of this rather drab and unkept 

shop

unit.  They have done the same thing over the past decade with other units on the street.  

I know the applicants as I have lived on Endell Street for over a decade now and they have vast experience in 

offering

a high-end operation.  

The proposals will attract visitors and therefore enhance the character and function of the local area

creating a vibrant feel to the street which has seen some well-established uses vacate in recent years

due to Covid and the economic downturn. The Council should do everything in its power to ensure

new operations are given every opportunity to thrive and develop. These proposals will ensure this

unit does not lay empty.

I trust the officer dealing with the case  will agree that the proposals are acceptable and will agree that they will

greatly enhance the vitality and viability of the street which is characterised by its vibrant mix of retail

and restaurant uses.

06/09/2023  16:41:432023/3310/P SUPPRT Luigi Perdoni Dear Sir Or Madam,

I am writing to confirm my support of the planning application regarding the shopfront alterations at 20 Endell 

Street. The design is not only in keeping with the character and appearance of the building but is a significant 

improvement and will only add to the street's attraction.  

The proposals will attract visitors and therefore enhance the character and function of the local area creating a 

vibrant feel to the street which has seen some well-established uses vacate in recent years due to Covid and 

the economic downturn. The Council should do everything in its power to ensure new operations are given 

every opportunity to thrive and develop.  

I have owned number 16 Endell Street for a number of years and trust the officers will agree that the 

proposals will greatly enhance the vitality and viability of the street which is characterised by a mix of retail, 

restaurants and cafes
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